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ANNOUNCING THE BATAVIA WOMAN’S CLUB STEAM SCHOLARSHIPS 

✓ If you are a proud parent of a Rotolo middle schooler
✓ If your child is interested in attending an educational enrichment summer camp
✓ If that camp program falls under the STEAM curriculum
✓ If you would like some help paying for that camp

…then you have checked all the items in the list for an opportunity to help your student apply 
for one of the scholarships available this year for Rotolo Middle Schoolers! 

Don’t delay! Go on line now to:  www.bataviawomansclub.org/scholarship 
Print the application and have your student fill it out. 

Applications will be accepted up to April 12th and are to be dropped off at the Rotolo 
main office with a “Student Recommendation Form” from one of their 
teachers.  Scholarship recipients will be notified by Wednesday, April 24th.  And it doesn't 
stop there!  All "scholars" will be invited to a BWC member meeting in October, along with 
their parents, to present a summary of their camp experience and share/demonstrate what they 
learned.  This is a great opportunity for your child to spread their wings and learn some new skills! 

The Batavia Woman’s Club is so pleased to have helped Batavia students like yours get to 
summer educational enrichment summer camps for almost 50 years!  Apply now! 
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